
“Take Care of Yourself, Take Care of Each Other, Take Care of This Place”

TMS Back-to-School Night
Wednesday, September 18, 2024

We are excited to welcome you to our TMS Back-to-School Night! Please see the schedule
below and come prepared with a printed copy of your student’s schedule or you
can pull it up on your phone. Since that Wednesday is a B day, we will follow the B day
schedule which only affects the PE and Integrated Arts classes. The only exception will be
performing music. If your student is in the orchestra, band, or chorus, please attend that
class even if it meets on A day.

Back-to-School Night is a valuable opportunity for parents to learn about our school
program. Attending this evening will help you get acquainted with our teachers and their
class expectations, grading policies and curriculum. Please keep in mind,
Back-to-School Night is not the appropriate time to have a teacher conference
about your student. Teachers will share the best ways to contact them if you have any
individual questions or concerns.

6:30 – 6:45 PM Period 1 and Welcome

6:50 – 7:00 PM Period 2

7:05 – 7:15 PM Period 3

7:20 – 7:30 PM Period 4/5 * see below for 6th grade lunch

7:35 – 7:45 PM Period 6/7 * see below for 7th grade lunch

7:50 – 8:00 PM Period 8/9 * see below for 8th grade lunch

8:05 – 8:15 PM Period 10

8:20 – 8:30 PM Period 11

During 6th grade lunch (period 4/5), families report to the auditorium for Spanish, French,
and Chinese classes. ELL and literacy classes will meet in the assigned classrooms. No 6th

grade lunch in Cafeteria. 6th grade families should stop by the cafeteria before they go
home for the evening. Feel free to stay and find your child’s locker too.

All 7th and 8th grade families may report to the cafeteria during their student’s lunch (period
6/7 or 8/9) to visit with our administrators, and our Home School Association (HSA) officers
will be there, so stop by with questions or to learn about volunteering. Or, if you would
rather find your student’s locker during this time, that is an option too. Just make sure you
get the locker number and combination from your student.

See you soon! It will be a great night to be a Tiger!


